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Janelle Edwards-Stewart Quoted in "Springfield 
leaves ‘looping’ in superintendent’s hand"

December 28, 2017

By: Janelle Edwards-Stewart

Porzio's Janelle Edwards-Stewart was quoted in Union County Local Source article, "Springfield leaves 'looping' in 
superintendent's hands," on December 28, 2017.

"Looping" is when a class of students continues with the same teacher from one grade year to the next.

Attorney for Springfield Board of Education, Ms. Edwards-Stewart states that, "The board has taken a position. They have 
respected the authority vested in the superintendent to make these determinations about which classrooms these kids go 
into."

To read more on the topic, please click here.
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